
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Hello Young Explorers!

Welcome to May, a month filled with 
sunshine, flowers and endless possibilities! 
As we continue our exciting journey together, 
I want to remind you how special each and 
every one of you are. Your smiles, laughter 
and curious minds brighten up our days! This 
month, we have lots of fun activities planned 
just for you. From arts and crafts to outdoor 
adventures, there's something for everyone to 
enjoy. Remember, every activity is a chance 
to learn, grow and make new friends! Let's 
also stay focused on our studies. Whether it's 
learning new words, numbers or exploring 
the wonders of science, your efforts and 
enthusiasm make a big difference. Believe in 
yourselves, ask questions and never be afraid 
to try new things! Let's participate, learn and 
have loads of fun!

Let's also take a moment to appreciate the 
beauty of nature around us and how it inspires 
our creativity. Don't forget to lend a helping 
hand to those in need, spreading kindness 
wherever you go. Lastly, always remember 
that your potential is limitless and with 
dedication and perseverance, you can achieve 
anything you set your mind to!

With lots of love and encouragement!

Dr. Ekta Dhawan

SpotlightSpotlight
CULTURAL CADENCE: TALENT UNLEASHED!

Our Kindergarten Freshers put up a variety of performances for the occasion 'Goodbye April.' Young 
students find a meaningful way to participate that showcases their talents. Performances are partially 
devised by the children, enabling the nurturing of true creativity. We tap into the cultural experiences of 
our children, and performances often integrate drama and music.

Kanish Kumar (KG II Blossoms) participated in INTACH's World 
Heritage Day 2024 contest (Theme: Living Heritage - Attire 
associated with Cultures). The nationwide contest attracted teams 
from over 500 schools. Team BLPS showcased traditional ethnic 
clothing in day-to-day life and festivals, demonstrating respect 
and acknowledging attire as a traditional value passed down from 
generation to generation.

Kindergarteners celebrated Baisakhi 2024 by using the day to embrace their ancestry and highlight 
their culture through vibrant performances and festivities - celebrating the all-important spring harvest.

HARVESTING JOY: ROOTS AND REVELRY!

CULTURAL COUTURE! HONORING TRADITIONS! VIBRANT VISIONS: CREATIVE MINDS AT WORK!

Kindergarteners were actively engaged in 'Drawing & Coloring' lessons. 
Preschoolers were engrossed in imaginative thoughts. Unlike other structured 
activities, coloring lets our young students make their own choices and gives 
them the freedom to choose their own colors and create their own patterns. Such 
freedom encourages our children to think outside the box. 



ACTIVITIES OF THE MONTH

CONVERSATION

EDUCATOR’S ECHO
I want to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude 
for entrusting me with the privilege of teaching and 
nurturing children in kindergarten. It's a joy and an honor 
to be a part of their early educational journey. I am deeply 
thankful  for your support ,  involvement,  and 
collaboration throughout the school year. Every day, I am 
inspired by the curiosity, creativity, and resilience of our 
young learners. Their enthusiasm and eagerness to 

explore the world around them make teaching truly rewarding. Being your 
kindergarten teacher brings me immense joy and fulfillment every single 
day. I am also grateful for your boundless energy, your endless curiosity and 
your contagious enthusiasm for learning. Your smiles brighten up our 
classroom and remind me why I love what I do. Thank you, kindergarteners, 
for your kindness, your patience and your willingness to try new things. You 
inspire me to be a better teacher and person, and for that, I am truly grateful. 

PARENTAL PLAUDITS

SONG OF THE MONTH

School is the first step in making a child familiar with the 
world outside of their parents' love and comfort. 
Therefore, choosing a school that can mold the child's 
future in the right direction becomes the biggest concern 
for parents. We, as parents, feel greatly satisfied and 
secure in choosing BLPS as our children's school. The 
school has been playing a significant role in building the 
character of the children. It not only focuses on the 

academic development of our children but also on their physical, mental, 
and social development. Since they spend most of their time in school, they 
have been gaining confidence because of the environment that the school 
provides. Therefore, BLPS is the right choice for our children's lives to 
blossom in its arms.

Welcome, welcome

How do you do?

I am so glad to see you!

Sit down, sit down all in a ring

Hold each others hand too.

Happy, happy, that’s how we feel

When we are together.

Happy, Happy

When we are together!

Ms. Ruby Chahal (KGT)

Q. What is your name?
A. My name is ________________.
Q. In which class do you study?
A. I study in ______________.
Q. What is the name of your school?
A. The name of my school is Bawa - Lalvani Public 
     School.
Q. What is the name of your Form tutor?
A. The name of my form tutor is Ms.________.
Q. What is the name of the Principal of your school?
A. The name of the Principal of my school is Dr. Ekta 
Dhawan.

YOUNG ECO-WARRIORS: DRAWING A BETTER WORLD!

Preschoolers (Form KG I) were actively engaged in learning and practicing 
how to use tools. From spanners to pliers, screwdrivers to L keys, children 
who learn how to fend for themselves in the world of home repairs are a step 
above their peers in terms of independence and versatility.

TOOLBOX WIZARDS: SKILLFUL INNOVATORS!
Preschoolers (Form KG II ) observed World Earth Day as concerned and conscientious children, creating beautiful drawings, learning how to draw the 
Earth as a heart, and understanding environmental conservation and saving the Earth.

The contents of this Newsletter are property of Bawa-Lalvani Public School, Kapurthala, published in the school by the Principal - Dr. Ekta 
Dhawan and Editorial Board: Ms. Silky Sharma & Mr. Charandeep Singh

FUELING POTENTIAL: EMPOWERING YOUNG ATHLETES!

Anu Behl (Mother of Vanshika - KG - II Elites)

Kindergarteners (Form KG II) were actively engaged in beginner-level 
Track & Field Athletics. Running and jumping games designed for our 
young students are meant to boost their physical fitness levels as well as 
their self-esteem.

BUILDING RESILIENCE: STRENGTH IN MIND AND BODY!

School promotes the idea that kindergarteners who play outside in all 
weather will grow up resilient. Our kindergarteners were actively engaged 
in yoga lessons at the start of the school day, practicing various postures 
(asanas) - which does wonders for their self-esteem. Perfecting a pose or 
improving their balance and flexibility gives young children a sense of 
personal empowerment.
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